
 

  

 

Date:  May 12, 2021 
 
To:  Honorable Ethics Commission Members 
 
From:  Monique De La Garza, City Clerk 
 
Subject: Statement of Economic Interest Form 700 Compliance Update 
  

 

This report is intended to provide an update on the City of Long Beach Statement of Economic Interest 

Form 700 (Form 700) filers for the 2020 cycle. 

 

On March 10, 2021, the Office of the City Clerk updated the Ethics Commission on the 2020 cycle. As 

of May 7, 2021, the compliance rate for this cycle is 100%. The final compliance totals for the Board 

Members, City Employees, and Elected officials will be reported at next month’s June 9, 2021 meeting 

with the report to the Fair Political Practice Commission. 

 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 
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CC: REBECCA GUZMAN GARNER, ADMINISTRATIVE DEPUTY CITY MANAGER 

JULIAN CERNUDA, SPECIAL PROJECTS OFFICER 
AMY R. WEBBER, DEPUTY CITY ATTORNEY 
JONATHAN NAGAYAMA, CITY CLERK ANALYST 

Office of the City Clerk 
411 W. Ocean Blvd, 11th Floor 

Long Beach, CA 90802 

    


